
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Locum opportunities—Pediatricians—Summerside, PEI  
 
The Department of Pediatrics at the Prince County Hospital in Summerside has locum opportunities 
available from January 1– December 31, 2020 to provide support to a complement of three 
specialists. Pediatricians provide consultative services to family physicians in the Western region of 
PEI for patients up to 16 years of age.  
 

The Prince County Hospital is operated by Health PEI, a crown corporation responsible for the delivery 
of publicly funded health services in Prince Edward Island.  Health PEI's head office is located at 16 
Garfield Street, Charlottetown, PEI. 
 

Remuneration: 
The physician shall have the option of choosing fee-for-service or contract for service payment 
modality.  To discuss remuneration and options in further detail, contact the Recruitment and 

Retention Secretariat at healthrecruiter@gov.pe.ca. 

 

Hours of Work:  
Up to 37.5 hours per week, to a maximum 1,725 hours per year for contact for service physicians. 
Participation is required for on-call services.  Frequency of on-calls is 1 in 3. 
 

Incentives: 
Health PEI offers Locum Support Program Incentives. 
 

Certifications and Other Requirements: 
 Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada certification or eligibility; 
 Eligibility for licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Prince Edward 

Island; and 
 Appointment to Health PEI’s Medical Staff and appropriate hospital/facility privileging.  

For further information or to apply please send CV to: 

Physician Recruitment Coordinator 
Recruitment & Retention Secretariat 
Department of Health & Wellness 
(902) 368-6302; healthrecruiter@gov.pe.ca  

 

"In the event of a discrepancy in information on this website and the Master Agreement, the 
Master Agreement shall prevail." 
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